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Barnes, Peter@Waterboards

From: foss@fossreno.com
Sent: Friday, March 20, 2015 12:15 PM
To: Barnes, Peter@Waterboards
Subject: Thermal Curtain at Lake Almanor

It is incomprehensible that an intelligent group of humans would want to destroy an important 
water storage facility and  beautiful recreational property to “possibility’ only improve another 
area by a minimal amount. 
  
Turning Lake Almanor into a warm lake and destroying the fishery as it is – is Unthinkable. 
  
Duane Foss 
Reno NV and Lake Almanor CA 
775-851-1011 
  


